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· Dra. Beatriz· ·cfé la Fuente ' 
lhsti tuto qe Investigaciones···:Esteticas 
To'i:•re de Humanidádes 6o. Piso 
Ciudad Universitaria 
MEXICO 20, D.F. 
Mexico 

Dear Dr •. de la Fuente: 
\ ~ '., ' . 

December JO, 1978 

In November t h is year I received wi th great pleasure your l a test opus 
oh the Olmec stone monuments, "Los Hombres de Piedra" and thank you 

· :V:ery, very much for this generous gift! · 
:t am v~ry impressed wi th your ~lOrk and congratula t e yo u for this · · 
f i ne book and the numerous illustrations; spec ially the color plates 
ar.e very · beau t iful! 
I will mention this work in a newly founded German newsletter on 
Mesoamerican anthropology and hope to get the chance also t o · publish 
a brief· review in order to make this valuable co·ntribution to the 
knowledge of Olmec sculpture better known here in Europe. 

At present 1 am working on a compilation of unprovenanced .waya Lowland 
stone monuments wi th and wi thout inscriptions ip. Middle American public 

--- · ---- -and ·.pr.iv-ate- collections and hep e--to'- eome to Mexico again in 1 ~80 in · 
order to make sorne investigations. Concerning my recent compilation I 
have written tó you sorne t i me ago; in case you can provide any data 
I would be most grateful to you. Should you like to get a preliminary 
list of the i nformation I have so far, please, contact me. 

The work done at your Instituto is of greatest importance; should you 
undertake sorne special studies or if y ou create sorne new projects and 
if you . can gi ve off the data on them to be published in a German news­
letter, I would be most · interested and thankful to get such news i tems · 
and you would get a copy of the newsletter as soon it is bff the press. 

Whenever the first issue of the newsletter is ava ilable, . I "Vv ill send 
you a copy for your information. · 

Once more. I thank you very much for sending me your new publication 
and wisn y ou, a bit late, a healthy and successful new year 1979! 

Yours very sincer ely, 

enclosure 
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